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Dear Madam/Sir.

As you are aware that the Central Vigilance Commission, the apex
integrity institution of the country observes Vigilance Awareness Week every
year and also advises all Ministries/Departments/PSEs/Public Sector Banks/
Insurance Companies/Autonomous Organisations/Societies to observe the same.
This year the CVC has decided to observe the V igilance Awareness Week from
29" QOctober to 314 November, 2018 and issued circular No. | 1/09/2018 dated
24-09-2018 (copy enclosed).

You are requested to observe the Vigilance Awareness Week in your
Institution and conduct activities as mentioned in the CVC circular, Every
employee/student/teacher may be encouraged to take e-pledge by visiting the CVC
website “pledge.cve.nic.in”. Affiliated colleges of the Universities may also be
advised to observe Vigilance Awareness Week.

You are requested to upload the report on the UGC University Activity
Monitoring Portal (https://www.uge.ac.infuamp/) and also send the report in
vigilance.uge100@email.com the prescribed format latest by 10 November,
2018 positively to enable UGC send a consolidated report to CVC,
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The Vice Chancellors of all Universities. P‘\\ Cd(\ s i
The Directors of all IUCS/EMMRCs «P’> '(O(**

With kind regards,




